
From: Social Security Administration, Office of External Affairs <oea.net.post@ssa.gov> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/23/2015 8:54:36 AM 
Subject: Social Security's Trustees Report

Dear Colleague:

Yesterday, the Social Security Board of Trustees released its annual report on the long-term financial status of the Social
Security trust funds. The annual report is an important document regarding the financial state of the Social Security and
Medicare programs.

According to the report, the combined asset reserves of the Old-Age and Survivors Insurance, and Disability Insurance
(OASDI) Trust Funds are projected to become depleted in 2034, one year later than projected last year, with 79 percent of
benefits payable at that time. The DI Trust Fund will become depleted in 2016, unchanged from last year's estimate, with 81 
percent of benefits still payable.

Please see our press release for report details.

I encourage you to share this information with your members, colleagues, and other interested parties.

Sincerely,

J. Jioni Palmer
Associate Commissioner for External Affairs
(T) 410-965-1804
(E) Jioni.Palmer@ssa.gov

Social Security 80 Years -  Celebrating the Past and Building the Future

Plan for your “Someday;” create your own my Social Security account at www.socialsecurity. 
gov/myaccount.

Follow @SSAOutreach on Twitter.

Stay Connected with Social Security:

Need health coverage or know someone that does, visit www.healthcare.gov.

If you would rather not receive future communications from Social Security Administration, let us know by clicking here. 
Social Security Administration, 3409 Annex 6401 Security Boulevard, Baltimore, MD 21235 United States
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